
 

Dear Alumni and Friends of the School of Accountancy: 

 

You are cordially invited to the Accounting Society's 33rd Annual Golf Tournament.  This 

scramble will be held on Friday, Sept. 22nd at Keller’s Crossing at Stone Creek in Makanda, 

Illinois. The tournament is the day after the Accounting Career Fair and the Fall Board of 

Advisors meeting. 

 

The entry fee, which is $120 per person, includes green and cart fees, lunch, and refreshments.  

For payment, please send your check to the School of Accountancy, made payable to the 

Accounting Society or send your credit card information to acctsoc@business.siu.edu, and we 

will bill the payment to you. The address for the School of Accountancy is: 

 

1025 Lincoln Drive 

Mail Code 4631 

Carbondale, IL 62901 

 

A shotgun format will begin at 9:00 a.m. Lunch will be provided following the tournament, as 

we award prizes. 

 

The Accounting Society is offering you and/or your firm the opportunity to sponsor a hole for a 

$100 contribution.  Prizes will be awarded for the sponsored holes and a sign indicating the 

sponsor will be placed at the tee box.  Last year, several firm sponsored holes with contributions 

of $100 each.  The payment methods for sponsoring a hole are the same as for the registration 

fees.  If you would like to sponsor a hole, please indicate that the payment is to sponsor a hole. 

 

We hope that you will plan to attend and get acquainted with our faculty and accounting 

students.  For the past 32 years, this event has been successful because of the participation and 

support of alumni and friends.  In case I may have overlooked someone in your firm who is an 

SIU alum or friend who may be interested in participating in the golf scramble, please share this 

information with them and extend this invitation.  If you need directions, please email 

vara.jonathan@siu.edu.  

 

Please return your entry form by Friday, Sept. 8th, so that the Accounting Society may arrange 

the teams.  The Accounting Society looks forward to seeing you at the scramble! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hina Dave 

Tiana Slaney 

Jonathan Vara 


